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Schedule of Meetings 

Tuesday 7:35 PM Theatre 

Lecture by Mr. James L. McCamy 
Human Nature in Administration 

Tuesday Sept. 23 7:35 PM Theatre 

Lecture by Mr, Geoffrey Crowther 
The Economics of Democracy in 
- War and Peace ------

* * * * 
From the President's Office

The community is reminded of the 
following smoking regulations. Smoking 
is not permitted on the third floor of 
Commons (except in the Guest Suite ), 
in Fairview practice rooms,the Library 
and the Barn (except in the faculty 
lounge, administrative offices and at 
meetings in Rooms 75 and 76).

Wallace. Fowlie ,distinguished member 
of the Literature Division of Benning-
ton College from 1935 to 1941, now 
AssistantProfessor at Yale, will rep-
resent Bennington College at the Cen-
tenary celebration of Fordham Univer-
sity this week in New York City. 

* * * * * * 
From the Health Office 

All students must be weighed this 
week. 

Freshmen who have not signed for a 
physioal examination should do so at 
once. 
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Mail Service 

The College post office in the Com-
mons building has been enlarged this 
sununer in order to centralize all mail 
functions under the postmistress. The ' 
incoming mail will be sorted and dis-
tributed into the mail boxes at the 
post office at 8:45 A.M., 12:45 P.M. 
and 3:30 P.M. Outgoing mail will be 
taken to the Bennington Post Office at 
11:15 A.M., 1:50 P.M. and 5 P.M. 

.All members of the community when 
wishing to leave any notes or mail in 
a person's mail box are requested to 
place them in a basket tray at the 
post office counter and the postmis-
tress will take care of distributing 
them, 

Between 12 and 1 P,M, daily a heavy 
parcels post, express and freight pac-
largedelivery will be made from the 
shipping room to all buildings on the 
campus. 

Mrs. Viola Conley 
the switchboard unit 
post office• The post 
be open daily between 
Saturday afternoons, 

* * 
Gasoline Pump 

* 

is in charge of 
as well as the 

office will also 
1 and 2 P.M. and 

* * 

Please notice that there has been a 
change in the GGasoline Pump hours·. The 
Pump is now open weekdays ( Mondays 
through Saturdays) from 12:30 P.M. to 
1:45 P.M. 

If you wish, you may place an order 
in the Store before 12:30 P.M. and the 
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Gasoline Attendant will oall for, ser~ 
vice, and return your car. THis ser-
vice is limited to cars left in the 
Parking Space to the East, West, and 
North of the Commons Building. 

* * * * * * 
Exhibits 

Wednesday, September 24th 

Winifred Chrisman - Worcester,Mass. 

Monday, September 29th 

Vogue and Vanity - Bennington, Vt. 

* * * * * * 
Fr . om Mrs. Michaels 1 Office 

Students are reminded that there is 
an inventory card on the inside of 
their. closet door, which is to be kept 
there. On this card a student will 
also find the day on which her room 
will be cleaned each week. On that day 
students are requested to be prepared 
by hanging up their clothes,making the 
bed1 and removing small articles from 
dresser and table tops so that ·furni 
ture may be moved easily and the room 
can be more thoroughly cleaned. 

Students are responsible for blan-
kets and pillows, inventory numbers of 
whioh are on the above-mentioned card. 
Check with your housemaidJ 

* * * * * 
Recreation Council 

There will be an intramural 
side versus West-side hockey game 
ncsday afternoon, September 17. 
and cookies will be served to the 
ticipants in Welling living room, 

* 

East-
Wed-

Tea 
par-

The Council is sponsoring an over-
night hike this week-end. Those going 
on the trip will leave Saturday after-
noon and return Sunday noon. The hike 

(continued) 

Movie Schedules 

Stark Theatre - Bennington, Vermont• 

Tuesday-Thursday - 0 Dive Bomber" with 
Errol Flynn and Fred MacMurray. 

Friday and Saturday ·"The Lost Empire" 
with Capt. E. A. Salisbury: also 
"Demon Doctor" with Boris Karloff 

Walden Theatre - Williamstown, Mass. 

Tuesday and Wednesday - "The Bride 
Came c.o.D." with Bette Da.vH and 
James Cagney,. 

Thursday - "Shining Victory11with James 
Stephenson. 

Friday and Saturday - "Barnacle Bill" 
with Wallace Beery& also "Blondie 
in Society", 

Sunday and Monday - 11 The Big Store" 
with the Marx Brothers. 

New Theatre - Hoosick Fall, N. Y. 

Tuesday .. Thursday - "Penny Serenade" 
with Irene Dunne and Cary Grant. 

Friday - "Shining Victory" with James 
Stephenson and Geraldine Fitzgerald: 
also "Accent on Love0 with George 
Montgomery and Osa Maasen, 

Saturday - 11 The Singing Hills" with 
Gene Autry: also "Bullets for O'Hara 
with Joan Perry and Roger Pryor, 

Cambridge Theatre - Cambridge, N. Y. 

Tuesday - "The Bride Came C.O.D,"with 
Bette Davis and James Cagney. 

Wednesday and Thursday - " Shining 
Victory" with James Stephenson and 
Geraldine Fitzgerald. . 

Friday and Saturday - "In Old Colorado" 
with William Boyd, also 11 Life With 
Henry" with Jackie Cooper, 

* * * * * * 

(continued) 

will be open only to members of the 
community. , Temporary destination -
top of Glastenbury Mountain. Details 
may be found on the Bulletin Board, 
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']he Carriage Barn vrill. now be open 
to the community and guests until 12 
midnight on Saturday. Beer .and light 
wines may be brought over and consumed 
on the premises. There are some re-
cords already in the Barn but contribu 
tions will be very welcome, 

* * * * * * 
During the summer, a few changes 

took place in the College plant, The 
President's house in Old Bennington 
was sold. On the campus the basement 
of Welling house was remodeled for use 
by Mr. Holt as an art studio. The 
roads were- resurfaced and a few im• 
provements made in the lay-out, 

Music Program

A string ensemble concert by the 
Bennington children's orchestra under 
the direction of Franz Lorenzwill be 
given in the Old Bennington Museum
next Monday evening, September 22, at 
8:00 o'clock, The high quality of its 
musioanship and performance has given 
this group an enviable reputation 
throught Vermont and in neighboring 
regions, 

Bennington college musicians have 
frequently cooperated in the programs 
and the college community has furnish- 
ed inoreasingly enthusiastic support 
for the annual concerts, 

Admission - 50 cents, Tiokets may 
be obtained at Noveokts in Bennington 
or at the door. 




